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Comments: I am writing to ask you to drop the proposed Rangeland Management Directives. Grazing of livestock

on public wilderness land means that it is no longer wilderness and degrades the land. These forests and

wilderness need to be kept free of grazing for the benefit of varied species, wildlife, and all Americans. Thank

you.


